Dr. Adrian Whiteson OBE

24 January 2013
Dear Rod,
I am writing as President of Teenage Cancer Trust to thank you and your fellow bike riders for
raising such an amount of money for TCT, it really is greatly appreciated and we can never thank
you and the group enough for what you do for us.

I do hope that 2013 will be everything that you would all wish for yourselves.

With kind regards and best wishes.
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Yours sincerely,
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Dr. Adrian Whiteson OBE
President
Teenage Cancer Trust




